THE JOAN SCHAEFER RECREATON COMMITTEE
MNUTES NOV 2024

A motion was made to accept the minutes of the previous meeting by Belinda Mendez and
seconded by Kathie Lacey. All were in favor.

Ed thanked everyone who worked at the Halloween Haunted Park, Many things were corrected
this year, still working on best way to get people through the exhibit.

Hoeliday in the Park will be on Dec 7 with rain date of Dec 8. All available help, anytime you can
give would be appreciated.

BBL: Two of the three teams playing fall ball were champions, the third team came in second.

PAL: Lights on Mustang are completed. Starting the lights on Pony and Bronco next. Basketball
registration is starting.

Wrestling begins Dec 2.

IR football defeated Englewood in semi finals, will play Cliffside Park in Little Ferry for
Championship, that was jr division.

There will be a Volunteer Coaches Class on Dec 4.
This is the year’s final meeting. Will resume in January.
Respectfully submitted,

Mariann Canino, Secretary



